
McGill University
MONTREAL

March 16th, 1933
School of Commerce

Office of the Director

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal,

McGill University.

Dear Mr. Principal,

I have read the letter sent to you by the Consul 

for Peru. It is quite true that General Jaramillo Isaza, Consul General 

of Colombia, took advantage of the opportunity that presented itself, of 

stating the rights of his country in the question at issue between Colombia 

and Peru. He did not exaggerate, however, and emphasized what we all knew 

from our Daily papers, "lien it came to my turn to speak, I pointed out 

that we had only heard one side of the case and that we should not assume 

that all means of arriving at an amicable settlement had been exhausted.

I have asked two of the members of the Club to see the Consul 

of Peru and explain this matter to him verbally.

Yours very truly

Director-School of Commerce


